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Summer of 2015 is gone and I believe for the 

Members of the Christian Children’s Band 
in a Cart it was a well spent one.  

The Band organized as a result of the School 
of Music in a Cart they had performances 

they will long remember.  

Their invitation to perform at the Grain, New 

Wine and Oil Ministries at San Juan, Metro 
Manila on the 19th of April was their first 

and at the Lord’s Church, Montreal Street, 
Quezon City on the 26th June, their second.  

Usually, Churches and Christian groups 
would engage in Vacation Bible School for 
children during summer with the purpose of 

        bringing them to the saving knowledge of 
Performing at the Grain, New Wine and Oil Ministries  our Lord Jesus Christ.             

Deviating from this tradition, the Push Cart Community Missions held the School of Music in 
a Cart instead teaching the children how to play musical instruments, keyboard, guitars and 

drums, to glorify the Lord through the music they will offer later.    

It stated with a week of School of Music 

in a Cart, 30th Of March – 4th  of April 
2015. The children were camped at the 

Push Cart Community Center at 07 del 
Pilar, 15th Avenue, Cubao, Quezon City to 
concentrate on learning to play their 

instruments and sing.  

The children learned their first song, 

Salvation Poem, within that one week. It 
was amazing because the first time ever 

that the children got hold of musical 
instruments were only three weeks back 
for some music teaching sessions.  

After the camp, the children practiced 
three to five hours daily, Monday - Friday. 

In between, the children played and enjoyed        At the Lord’s Church on the 26th of April 2015                                                        
themselves at the center. They came at 9 AM                                                                      

and were sent home at 5 PM. Meals and snacks were served.                                                                

Post summer activity was their performance also at the Lord’s Church on 5th June 2015. 

They participated in its program, “Night of Music and Worship” singing “Great is our God”.  

On June 21, (original schedule was 12th of June) we shall again be at the Grain, New Wine 

and Oil Ministries for a 10 song repertoire mini-concert, for the Church Anniversary program. 
DISCIPLINE AND PRACTICE, WERE ESSENTIALS FOR THEM TO PREPARE. 


